SCHOOL REPORT TO GALLATIN CO. BOARD OF EDUCATION

Gallatin County Elementary School

Joe Wright, Principal

October 16, 2012
SPECIAL EVENTS: 
October 4- Sherriff Neal trained classes during specials in several safety areas
October 5- Community Day in Kindergarten, Sumdog celebration, and Attendance Rewards
October 17- Student of the Month Lunch with teachers & parents 
October 18- Walkathon 
October 24- Safety Assembly on Computers
October 26- Fall Festival
October 31- Halloween Dress up and parade

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT:

The beginning of the year MAP test scores revealed:
· 55% of 1st graders are on or above grade level in reading

· 56% of 1st graders are on or above grade level in math

· 37% of 2nd graders are on or above grade level in reading

· 33% of 2nd graders are on or above grade level in math
PLAYGROUND REPORT:
We had a 30 by 30 concrete pad donated and installed over our fall break. This will allow outdoor activity even if the ground is wet.
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT ACTIVITIES
September 21 and 21- Laura Hartke, Amanda New, and Bonnie Humphries went to Math Thinking Strategies Institute at OVEC
October 5- Angie Vaske and Kelly Miller attended Teach in Kentucky at WKU
October 10 and 11- Principal attended 2 day follow up to Leadership Institute

HOW WE GOT BETTER THIS MONTH AND WHO DID IT!:
1. Shonda Dunn did a terrific analysis of MAP scores and led PLC meetings to set goals and plan next steps for making the goals in December and in April. 
2. Cathy Sampson, Patsy Lillard, and Connie Easton were recognized for a well maintained school, by Lenny Whalen and Tim Biddle after the first of monthly walkthroughs were completed.
